Sept. 12, 2021

My name is Betty Anderson and I would like to speak to the following:

I want to address the mandates of vaccine passports for Regina facilities and businesses.

I want to speak to you about persons who have medical reasons and can't get a covid vaccine. Also, young mothers who have children, or are pregnant or breast feeding should not get a vaccine. As well persons who have had Covid, have more immunity than if they got vaccinated.

Hoping to be able to speak to these concerns.